
Low Income Subsidy (LIS) Rider 

What is it? 
If you qualify for extra help, you’ll get a Low Income Subsidy (LIS) rider from Humana 
telling you how much help you’ll get next year towards your drug plan premium, 
deductible, and copayments.   

As a member of our Plan, you will receive the same coverage as someone who is not 
getting extra help. Your membership in our Plan will not be affected by the extra help. 
This also means that you must follow all the rules and procedures in the Evidence of 
Coverage. You must also continue to pay your Medicare Part B premium. 

When should I get it? 
You should get it in September. 

Who sends it? 
Humana will send you your LIS Rider if you qualify for extra help. 

What should I do if I get this notice? 
Keep this with your Evidence of Coverage (EOC), so you can refer to it if you have 
questions about your costs. 

Medicare or Social Security will periodically review your eligibility to make sure that you 
still qualify for extra help with your Medicare prescription drug plan costs.  Your 
eligibility for extra help might change if there is a change in your income or resources, if 
you get married or become single, or you lose Medicaid.   You will be notified if your 
status changes. 

If you have any questions about your LIS Rider, please contact Humana Customer Care 
at 1-800-457-4708, TTY: 711. You can call us seven days a week, from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. 
However, please note that our automated phone system may answer your call during 
weekends and holidays from February 15 to September 30. Please leave your name and 
telephone number, and we’ll call you back by the end of the next business day.  
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http://www.medicare.gov/forms-help-and-resources/mail-about-medicare/evidence-of-coverage-.html
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